
Newsletter week ending  10th February 2023

Gorse Hill Primary School

A Learning School

A Community School

An Inclusive School A Healthy School

A Reflective School

A Growth Mindset School

We have had a very busy start to 2023; all of 
the children at Gorse Hill Primary, continue to 
make us proud every day with their fantastic 
attitude towards learning and all of their hard 
work.
We hope that all of our Gorse Hill families 
have a well deserved break and we look 
forward to seeing you after the holiday.
Our pupils finished this week with a disco. 
Pupils from Reception to Year 6 enjoyed 
dancing to their favourite tunes.


